From: kelly@avinparadise.com <kelly@avinparadise.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 3:25 PM

To: Teri Johnston <tjohnston@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; James K. Scholl <jscholl@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>;
Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Clayton Lopez <clopez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Mary Lou
Hoover <mlhoover@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Gregory Davila <gdavila@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Billy
Wardlow <bwardlow@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Samuel Kaufman <skaufman@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>;
Jimmy Weekley <jweekley@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: In Support of KWAHS Diesel Plant Proposal

Old Island Restoration Foundation supports Key West Art & Historical Society's efforts to
stabilize and redevelop the former Keys Energy Diesel Plant. As one of the Island City's oldest
non-profit organizations, our mission is to preserve and promote Key West's architectural and
cultural heritage. From the beginning, our organization's founders enlightened the historical
consciousness of Key West and demanded an end to the demolition of notable

buildings. Tonight, once again, we send out an S.0.S. to Save Our Structures. The Board of
Directors of OIRF strongly urge the City Commission to approve KWAHS's proposal for
preservation and redevelopment.

Respectively Submitted,
Kelly Friend, Board President
Old Island Restoration Foundation, Inc.



